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What another brilliant assembly this morning. Well done to Year 4 who entertained and informed us 
all about The Romans. Thank you to all parents and carers who attended. Thank you to Mr McElwee, 
Mrs Sanguy and Mrs Rowley for helping the children to prepare such a lovely assembly.  
 
   

 

Weekly Communication Update 
 
 
 

Farewell 
 

At the end of this academic year we will be saying goodbye 
to a number of our current staff.  

Miss Kang has made the decision to move on from St. 
Andrew’s to support her family. Although she has only 

been with us a year, we will all miss her, and we wish her 
well in her future. 

Mrs Okoro and Miss Lal will both be finishing with us at the 
end of term. Both were employed to cover temporary 

Maternity contracts and both have done a brilliant job and 
inspired us all with their amazingly creative ideas and their 
passion for teaching. We wish them both the very best and 

hope that they will keep in touch with us here at St. 
Andrew’s. 

Miss Toombs has now qualified as a Primary School 
Teacher. She has made the difficult decision to take on her 
first official teaching job away from St. Andrew’s. We have 

enjoyed supporting her and seeing her grow and develop as 
a teacher, and we all wish her the very best for the future. 
Mrs Housego will also be leaving us at the end of the year. 

She has made this decision for personal reasons. Mrs 
Housego has been working at St. Andrew’s since 2005. She 
has worked with many children over the years and we will 

all miss her very much. Hopefully she will visit us in the 
future and keep in touch. 

Today is also Miss Da Sousa’s last day here at St. Andrew’s. 
She has been supporting classes across the school this 

term, and we all thank her for her support and contribution 
and wish her every success for the future.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yesterday we had over 40 dads visit 

us for Dads in School day. It was 

wonderful to see all the positive 

interaction. Thank 

you to everyone 

who came along. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nicola Edwards  
Growing and learning together with God 

Netball Friendly 
 

Yesterday, the Netball team had another friendly match against 
Cowley St. Laurence. It was unusual to be playing in such warm 

conditions, but the team played brilliantly. The game was end to end 
with the result reflecting this. The final score was 4-4. Well done to all 
the team, and thank you to Miss Toombs for organising these friendly 

matches.  

Important Dates 
Monday 1st July – District Sports 

- EYFS New Parents’ Induction meeting - 6pm 

Tuesday 2nd July – Transition Morning 

Wednesday 3rd July – Sports’ Day 

Thursday 4th July – EYFS Sports’ Day 

Saturday 6th July – Summer Fayre - 12pm - 4pm 

Wednesday 10th July – 150th Anniversary Celebration Tea - 2pm 

Thursday 11th July – Orchestra Assembly to Parents - 9am 

Friday 12th July – Year 6 Leavers’ Disco 7pm – 9.30pm 

Monday 15th July – KS2 Junior Production 1.45pm & 7.30pm 

Tuesday 16th July – KS2 Junior Production 7.30pm 

Thursday 18th July – Leavers Assembly at St Andrew’s Church 

Friday 19th July – End of Term – School Finishes at 1.30pm 

  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

The Friends 
 

Please do sign up to help out at the Summer Fayre. 
This is the biggest fundraising event that The 

Friends organise, and all the money raised goes 
directly back to the school. Please see a member 

of The Friends committee and sign up to run a stall 
or help out at the Fayre. Thanks 

 

Class Assemblies 
Friday 12th July – Reception Assembly 

 
 
 

Merit Awards 

Nursery – Billy 
 

Reception – Emory, Georgie, Fabien 
 

Year 1 – Oliver, Safa 
 

Year 2 – Fergal, Dolcie 
 

Year 3 – Abigail, Karina, Veronika 
 

Year 4 – The Whole Class 
 

Year 5 – Adam, Jean-Christelle 
 

Year 6 – Alina, Arjun, Lois, Zico and trip children 
  

Well done all! 

Transition Morning 
 

On Tuesday morning, all the children will be 
spending the morning meeting their new class 

teachers for next year. A letter will be sent home 
afterwards with full details of all the staffing 

arrangements for next year.  
 


